November 9, 2010

TO:                 Steve Carlson, Chair
                       Health and Community Services Committee

FROM:           Dusty Powell

RE:                 2nd Extension of City of Waukegan Brownfield for Former Harbor Slip 3

Your favorable consideration is requested to approve the 2nd extension of the City of Waukegan Brownfield Grant for Former Harbor Slip 3 for one (1) year. The grant termination date will be extended to November 11th, 2011. A six (6) month status update will be required in May 2011.

The Planning Building and Development Department is recommending this action.

Your favorable consideration is requested.

